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Woodswalk coming up Saturday July 9th

Ohio Valley Muzzle Loading <ovmlgc@gmail.com> Tue, Jul 5, 2022 at 7:09 PM

Hi all;

This next shoot came on me so fast, | forgot about the newsletter. Last shoot was Founders
Day weekend. On Saturday we had 22 shooters! Steve Larue won the table match. Bill Brown
won the schutzen target made by Ken Netting. Frank Bevard won the novelty portion of the
day.

Only 12 shooters came back for the paper match on Sunday, it was a nice day. Gary Bevard
won the powder horn made by Dave Nunes and donated by Tim Cheeseman.

New entries into the Hall Of Shame: Frank Bevard - dry ball

Sis - dry ball, and Phil Hine dry ball

This Saturday, we have a Woodswalk. I'll be up at the range Late Friday afternoon to help Bob
Hurlburt set it up. We just had a Woodswalk, so | think we can get it setup fairly Quick. Of
course if you'd like to help you are welcome to join us.

Camping Friday night! Hope to see you there.

Mark Hazel

Ohio Valley Muzzle Loading Gun Club

http://www.ovmlgc.com/



